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June 6,2016

Mayor Fred Eisenberger
71 Main St. West
Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5

Your Worship Mayor Eisenberger,

This letter is to inform you that as of May 24, 2016, the second intake of the Canada 150
Community Infrastructure Program (CIP 150) in Federal Development for Southern Ontario has
been launched.

Cultural and recreational infrastructure places, like community centres, parks and arenas, help make
our communities feel like home. The Government of Canada announced that $150 million will be
available over the next two years to fund projects that qualify under the CIP 150. The deadline for
applications under the second intake is June 24, 2016.

As the Opposition Critic responsible for Federal Development for Southern Ontario, it is my duty
and privilege to advise you of this available funding. All information pertaining to the CIP 150,
including eligibility, can be found at the link below.

htvÿ_;f_ÿvw,ÿv, feddevontario.gc, ca/elc/site/723.ns fie ng/h 02195.htm!

I believe that by worldng together, we can ensure that all communities across Canada benefit from
the CIP 150 funding.

Sincerely,

Alex Nuttall, M.P.
Barrie - Springwater - Oro-Medonte

Official Opposition Critic of Federal Development for Southern Ontario
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